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Kason Bloom
Dear Friends and Prayer Partners, 

March was a month full of blessings and exciting moments for our ministry!

We kicked off the month with a long four-day weekend due to a national holiday in Ecuador. This extra time allowed us to plan two special events on Monday and Tuesday, making the most of the break.

One of those events was a youth day at the park, where thirty teenagers and young adults gathered for a time of teaching, sports, and fellowship over lunch. It was an encouraging time to connect and grow together in faith and friendship. Please pray for our desire to complete the youth room on second story of our church. We need $1,500 more to complete this project! 

We also hosted a marriage meeting for couples in our church. It was a meaningful evening where we studied a lesson on marriage, enjoyed coffee, and had fun with some interactive games. It was a great opportunity to invest in and encourage the marriages within our church family.

In the second week of March, we celebrated a special baby dedication, which brought several first-time visitors who came at the invitation of our church members. It was a joyful and memorable service!

The third week brought even more joy as we welcomed four new families into church membership. These families had completed discipleship and expressed their desire to commit and serve as members of our congregation—what a blessing to see the fruit of spiritual growth!

Later that week, we had the opportunity to travel to Panama for a regional missionary retreat organized by our mission board. It was a refreshing time of encouragement, fellowship, and renewed focus on the mission God has called us to.

We closed out the month with a joyful celebration of our church’s third anniversary! Over 200 people joined us for this special day. We are so thankful to see how God has worked over these past three years and are excited for what lies ahead.

-  Pray for the new families who joined the church—that they would grow in their faith and begin serving in the ministry.
- Pray for the young people who participated in the youth day—that the seeds planted during the teaching time would bear fruit in their lives.
- Pray for the remaining $1,500 needed to complete the youth room on second story.  
-  Pray for the married couples in our church—that God would strengthen their relationships and help them build Christ-centered homes.
-  Pray for continued growth and vision as we move into our fourth year as a church.


